Hello Hair District Guests,

We are preparing to reopen the salon on Monday, June 1°'. The following information is
subject to change due to daily updates from the Governor and The Board of Cosmetology.
We ask for your patience as we navigate the new guidelines. We will continue to post
updates to our website and social media platforms. Here is what the salon will look like at
your next visit.

Beginning June 1°:
Phone lines will not be open for appointment scheduling until all service providers can finish
rescheduling clients who had appointments from March 18" - May 31st

New Salon Protocols:

Please arrive 10-15 minutes early for your appointment

Text your service provider from your car upon arrival — Include your full name and service
time. Your service provider will text you back when they are ready. They will meet you at
the door, as they will be locked.

Upon entering the salon, you will be required to follow our protocols:

e Clients will be required to sign a waiver and complete a health screening survey.

e Please wear a mask that secures behind the ears. Please keep in mind it may get wet
or stained with color. Your stylist will be wearing a mask as well.

e Use hand sanitizer

e Adhere to hygiene and social distancing instructions, signage, and markings.

NO EXTRA GUESTS including children. Only those with an appointment are allowed in the
building - PCA or guardian being the only exceptions. Clients will be spaced out in the salon
in accordance with social distancing guidelines and reduced capacity levels.

Your Health and Safety is our Top Priority:

Our salon has been deep cleaned restrooms and common areas will be cleaned frequently
throughout the day. We have implemented enhanced sanitization measures. Social
distancing practices are in place with a limited number of guests in our salon.

We have temporarily suspended the beverage bar and the use of magazines.

Our team members will take their temperature before they start each day. Please take your
temperature at home before arriving. If you have a temperature of 100.4 or higher please
notify your stylist to reschedule. We will have touch-less thermometers on site for your use.

*If you are ill, have underlying health conditions or have been around someone who has been
ill, please wait 14 days to reschedule your appointment once your symptoms have passed.

Please be mindful of distancing from others in all areas of the salon. Stylist will be following
strict sanitations guidelines. Capes and towels will be washed after every client. Prior to
starting your service, your service provider will clean and sanitize their hands. Gloves may
also be used.

We look forward to reopening and thank you for your continued support!



